

Kosher Kiwi Licensing Authority New Zealand ועד הכשרות ניו זילנד

Auckland:
108 Greys Avenue
Auckland 1145
Rabbi N. Friedler
Tel: +64 9 373 2908
rabbi@ahc.org.nz

Wellington: 80 Webb Street Mt Cook 6011 Rabbi Y. Mizrahi Tel: +64 4 384 7531 rabbi@wjcc.org.nz

KOSHER KIWI ALERT – 22 February 2018

Dear Community Members

Regrettably we need to inform you that all Sanitarium products are no longer recommended for Kosher consumption. This is effective immediately. Already purchased previously approved products may be consumed.

The current change in status is due to the inability on the part of the Kosher agencies in Australia to obtain access to the relevant information from Sanitarium to determine kosher status. Since this is a large range of products that our communities have come to depend on, we would like to suggest that you contact Sanitarium Australia to register your concern and encourage them to reconsider their recent decision not to cooperate with the Australian Kashrut agencies which is impacting our ability to assess their products for kosher consumption. We are hopeful that Sanitarium will respond favourably.

If you have any queries, please contact - kosher@ahc.org.nz
The Kosher Kiwi Team